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CRIME ALERT 
 

May 10, 2017 
 

Theft from Health Science East – Subject Identification Needed 
 
On Wednesday, May 10, 2017, between 10:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m., a theft occurred from a laboratory on the 14th 
Floor of the above mentioned location.  The subject pictured below was in the area when the theft occurred. The 
subject was also reportedly in another laboratory located on the 4th Floor of the Medical Science Building. The 
subject was reported as being in a restricted area when staff called the police. 

 

 
 
The subject is described as a black male adult with a shaved head with gray hair, approximately 50 years of age, 
5’ 10 inches tall, slender build, wearing a blue wind breaker type jacket, khaki pants and carrying a small white 
shopping bag.  
 
Anyone with information regarding this subject is encouraged to contact the UCSF Police Department at 415/476-
1414 and refer to UCSF Police Case #2017-16616 
 
Employees, staff, and students are asked to report any suspicious persons or circumstances to UCSF PD 
immediately and to dial 9-911 in the case of an emergency. 
 
Help fight crime by reporting suspicious activity to UCSF PD immediately. For emergency or in-progress events, dial 
9-911 when using on-campus land lines and 415/476-6911 when using cell phones. For non-emergency calls, please 
dial 415/476-1414.  
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